
February Newsletter 
 
February is here, what an exciting month we have up ahead.  
 
This month we will be covering the letters I, V, W, and Q. We will also continue 
reviewing our first set of sight words: and, can, big. We will be adding The, We, See to 
our list this month.  
 
This month is also Black History Month so we will be discussing influential figures as well 
as the importance of Black History Month. 
 
 
We will be making Valentine’s Day crafts & mailboxes in the classroom.  
We are having a Valentine’s Day party in the classroom on 2/14. Keep an eye out for a 
signup genius for the party.  
 
Also, reminder we will be off 2/20 for Presidents’ Day. We will be covering Presidents 
and doing crafts related to Presidents’ Day the rest of that week. 
 
As always feel free to reach out to me on dojo or email (ikrodier@gmail.com) for any 
questions or concerns!  
 

 Ms. Isabella & Mrs. Kelly  
 


